
New Carlisle Town Council Work Session Memorandum,  April 12, 2016 

 

The work session was held in the Council Chambers at 6:38 PM. 

 

Present were President Carter, Vice President Vojtko, Council Member Rypma, Council Member 

Vermillion and Clerk Treasurer Sue Moffitt.  Council Member Budreau was absent.   

 

Also in attendance were Chuck Leone, Jared Huss, Jason Quirk, John Mrozinski, Kathleen 

Wiesenberger, Kathy Aurenz, Jill Doll, Dave Doll and Marcy Kauffman.   

 

Jared asked Kathleen Wiesenberger to attend the work session to discuss grant opportunities for 

the Town.  Kathleen was the State Director of the CDBG program for OCRA, teaches CDBG at the 

national level and has worked with many entitlement communities. 

 

Jared had spoken with her about potential grant programs for infrastructure, downtown façade, a 

sanitary study, and parks. 

 

 

Chuck Leone presented the proposed amendment to the Unsafe Building Code that they have 

prepared.  A summary of changes was also presented and reviewed. 

 

Chuck will finalize the ordinance. 

 

 

The work session was adjourned at 7:39 P.M. 

 

 

 

______________________________________ 

Ken Carter, Council President 

 

 

_______________________________________________ 

Attest:  Susan I. Moffitt, Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 


